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November 2019 
 
On behalf of the teachers and staff of Grass Valley Charter School, we extend our 
congratulations to you and your family as you prepare to graduate from high school. 
We are proud of your accomplishments and we hope that you carry a bit of that 
“expeditionary spirit” and fond memories of GVCS in your heart as you move on to your 
next phase of life.  We hope that you are planning to continue your education and that 
you will contribute to making a positive impact on our society. 
 
We hope that high school has been a positive experience for you and has helped 
prepare you for college and career.  We have always taken an interest in our students’ 
progress and we would like to take an active role in your future career plan by offering 
two one-time scholarships in the amount of $300.  This award will be granted in late 
May and will be paid out to the student upon proof of enrollment in the chosen 
educational institution.  
 
The successful award of this scholarship is based on the following criteria:  

● Student attended Grass Valley Charter School for a minimum of 3 years and 
graduated from Grass Valley Charter School 

● Student has earned a 3.0 (or higher) cumulative GPA, on transcript 
● High school teacher’s letter of recommendation  
● Student’s personal letter: Include the intent to continue his/her education, a 

positive memory from his/her Grass Valley Charter School years, and addresses 
how the student is committed to one or more of the following core values of 
GVCS: service, stewardship, perseverance, social justice, or crew.  

 
Your application must be submitted to the District Scholarship Coordinator and 
accompany your completed district scholarship application. 
 
We look forward to reviewing your application and reading your personal letter. Best 
wishes for your continued success as you finish your senior year.  We hope that you 
can stop by the school and celebrate your success with us. 
 
 Sincerely,  
 
Grass Valley Charter School Administrative Council 



 


